
New Students Enrolment 2017–2018 

 

We would like to inform you that our New Students Enrolment 

will take place on 20th May, 2017.  Details are as follows: 

 

1. Date  : 20th May, 2017 (Saturday) 

2. Time  : 8:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  

3. Venue : School Hall 

 

The circular for enrolment have been sent to parents. If you have 

any enquiries, please contact us at 2835 5121. 

 

Rosaryhill School (Primary Section) 


